
 

 

Dear Bay Lake Neighbors,  

Your Township supervisor’s need your help. Our recycling costs are getting 

out of control. Our costs are rising because of abuse, furniture, toilets, TV’s, 

lawn furniture and household garbage are being put into the dumpsters. This 

must stop or we will run out of funds to continue the program.  

We want to continue this service as we know so many of you enjoy. On the 

other hand, we need to be good stewards of your tax dollars.  

Thank you! 

Don Hales 

Chairman, Bay Lake Township  

baylakepapa@gmail.com  
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